INTRODUCTORY MESSAGE FROM THE 13TH
IPSF AFRICAN PHARMACEUTICAL
SYMPOSIUM CHAIRPERSON

Dear Esteemed Colleagues, Stakeholders and Delegates

It is with great enthusiasm that | extend a warm welcome to all pharmacy and
pharmaceutical science students, pharmacists, and pharmaceutical scientists to
the 13th International Pharmaceutical Students Federation - African

Pharmaceutical Symposium (IPSF - AfPS) 2025 in Harare Zimbabwe.

We are excited to bring together a diverse group of passionate individuals
dedicated to advancing the pharmacy profession in our region. Harare and
Nyanga will serve as a vibrant backdrop for our discussions, collaborations, and
shared experiences. We look forward to an enriching experience that fosters

learning, networking, and inspiration for everyone involved.

Let us come together to celebrate our commitment to pharmaceutical education
and practice. We are eager to make this event memorable and impactful for all

delegates. Looking forward to hosting you in Zimbabwe.

Warm Regards,
Nicodimus Tinashe Mucherera

Chairperson - 13th IPSF African Pharmaceutical Symposium
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